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ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

We are so excited to have our students come back from the break.  
There is magical learning ahead! 

 
CONGRATULATIONS TO MEGAN BLACK for BEING SELECTED 

as the PARENT VOLUNTEER of the YEAR!   
She will be recognized at a special PTA luncheon for the American Fork 

Cluster. Thanks to Megan and all of our amazing parent volunteers.  
You are really making an incredible difference at Forbes!!!  Thank you. 

 
• April 15th: PTA meeting in the faculty room at 4:00.  Please come join us! 
• April 16th: We will participate in the Great Utah Shakeout where we will 

practice what to do in the emergency situation of an earthquake.  
• April 17th: Spring pictures 
• SAGE testing for 3rd-6th graders will be starting soon.  Please help your 

children attend school each day after having a good night’s rest and a 
healthy breakfast. 

• Kindergarten registration is ongoing.  Please spread the word to your 
neighbors who might not receive this memo.  
 


